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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to this bill.  The bill mirrors measure 114 with a 

few adjustments, but the adjustments do not fix the core issues.  This is a severe 

encroachment on our 2A rights, and not to mention, the permitting processes is 

extremely flawed.  Essentially halting the sales of firearms and preventing law abiding 

citizens to excersize the second ammendment right.  This bill does nothing to prevent 

criminals and those mentally ill from committing crimes.  Please vote NO on this bill. 


